1% St. Paul Pathfinder Unit
Girl Guides of Canada
5201 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

September 6, 2013

County Council

County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

Dear County Council:
Subject: County of St. Paul Rodeo Supper 2013

We would like to thank County Council for selecting the 1% St. Paul Pathfinders to be one of the
community organizations sharing in the profits of the 2013 County of St. Paul Rodeo Supper on
Friday, August 30. All of us enjoyed working at the event, and we are very pleased to report
that our share of the profits totalled $1031.50!

We will be using the funds raised to help pay for our trip to England and Switzerland planned
for July 18 - August 3, 2014. We will visit two of the four World Centres of the World
Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts and take part in activities such as rock climbing, zip
lining, white water rafting, woodcarving, and international nights with Guides and Scouts from

around the world.

Thank you once again for the opportunity to volunteer at the 2013 County of St. Paul Rodeo
Supper. If you are in need of volunteers for other events, please contact us.

Yours sincerely,

1% st. Paul Pathfinders
Girl Guides of Canada
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1% St. Paul Pathfinder and Ranger Units
Girl Guides of Canada

5201 — 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

September 9, 2013

County Council

County of 5t. Paul No. 19
5015 — 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

Dear County Council:
Subject: Use of Westcove Campground—September 6-8, 2013

We would like to sincerely thank County Council for allowing the 1% St. Paul Pathfinders and
Rangers the use of Westcove Campground on September 6-8, 2013. We were thrilled to be
able to start off our Guiding year camping at such a beautiful facility. All of us enjoyed using the
Group Site, and we particularly appreciated the wood that was left for us to burn.

Thank you again.

Yours in Guiding,

1™ St. Paul Pathfinders and Rangers
Girl Guides of Canada




